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CalAdvocates Data Request 4.1
The following questions relate to your 2023-2025 WMP submission.

If a full response to a given question will be included in your 2023-2025 WMP
submission, your response to that question of this data request may consist of a citation to
the specific page(s) or table(s) of the 2023-2025 WMP where the information may be
found, a written response to the question, or both.

For any WMP initiative for which you forecast capital expenditures in 2023 to be at least
two times actual capital expenditures in 2022, please provide:

(a) The name of the initiative as it is identified in your 2023-2025 WMP
(b) The WMP Initiative number in Table 11 of your 2023-2025 WMP

(c) The name of the initiative as it is identified in your 2022 WMP Update
(d) The WMP Initiative number in Table 12 of your 2022 WMP Update
(e) An explanation for the projected increase.

Response to CalAdvocates Data Request 4.1

a
@ 1. Expulsion fuse replacement
Public emergency communication strategy
(b)
1. GH-05
2. EP-03
(c)

1. Expulsion fuse replacement
2. Customer support in emergencies

1. 7.33.7
2. 7392

1. The expulsion fuse replacement forecast for 2023 is significantly higher than the
number of expulsion fuse replacements in 2022. Pacific Power also experienced
an increase in unit cost for fuse replacement over plan.

2. Advancements to Pacific Power’s existing Public Safety Partner portal were
delayed in 2022 due to contractor resource constraints. Project scope is still
expected to occur. Consequently, scope and cost have shifted into 2023.

Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges,
or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests. PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable privileges or rights by
the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or destruction of any privileged or
protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed. Please inform PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently
disclosed information.



